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As part of the State Government’s election commitments, a Pocket Park will be created on 
the corner of Da Costa Avenue and Main North Road, adjacent to the intersection of Nottage 
Terrace and Main North Road. It will be delivered by the Department for Infrastructure and 
Transport (the Department), returning open green space to the community. 

Pocket Parks support a safer, connected, and pleasant transport network that can enhance the 
lifestyle within the community. The pocket park will create safer connections through the space and 
provide a place to pause and connect. 

Community and stakeholder engagement is important for the successful delivery of this project. As 
part of the planning process, the Department is seeking input from the community to help inform 
the design of the new Pocket Park.  

We invite you to provide your input via a range of options, including:  

 completing an online survey via the project website (www.dit.sa.gov.au/pocketpark); 
 joining us for a community street meeting at this location (10am Saturday 22 October 2022); 
 calling 1300 794 880 to speak to the project team; or 
 emailing DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

The opportunity to provide comments will be open until Monday, 31 October 2022. All feedback 
received will be considered and help inform the detailed design that will be developed over the 
coming months. We will continue to engage with local residents and businesses as planning for the 
project progresses.  

To register for project updates, or to contact the project team visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au/pocketpark, 
email  DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au or call 1300 794 880. 

 

Kind regards  
DIT Engagement team 


